
Inland Empire Branch Meeting
California Writers Club

Saturday, July 27, 2024 at 10:10 am
Ovitt Family Library

215 E C St, Ontario, CA 91764

July 2024 Prose Open Mic
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As  has  been  our  tradition  now  for  many 
years,  our  Inland  Empire  Branch  of  the 
California  Writers  Club  will  be  hosting  an 
open  Prose  Mic.  You  do  not  need  to  be  a 
member to participate but you do need to get 
on  the  roster  by  emailing  your  title(s)  and 
expected reading time to Sam Nichols at the 
email  address  provided  below.  Readings 
should  be  limited  to  10  minutes  or  less. 
Readings will be scheduled in the order the 
reservation  requests  are  received  or  as 
deemed appropriate by the organizer.

There  will  be  a  wireless  microphone 
mounted on an adjustable microphone stand 
to facilitate the poetry readings.

This  will  be  a  mixed audience  at  a  family 
oriented library with minors in attendance so 
no gratuitous sex or violence.

While this is typically a reading of prose, such as fiction and memoir, you are more than 
welcome to share poetry or other genres of writing, including songwriting, which we 
would love to hear performed.

We will be meeting in the Storybook room on the 1st floor.

Email Sam Nichols at: iecaliforniawritersclub@gmail.com to reserve a spot.

This in-person meeting is open to all!

mailto:iecaliforniawritersclub@gmail.com

	July 2024 Prose Open Mic

